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Town of Newport, NH 

Board of Selectmen 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Newport, New Hampshire 
will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 1, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the Newport Town 
Offices at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, New Hampshire to hear public comment on a 
proposed enactment of an ordinance for Weight Limits for Motor Vehicles Upon Town 
Highways. 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on the proposed ordinance and 
planning documents. Please contact the Town of Newport at (603) 863-1877 five (5) days in 
advance if you need assistance to attend or participate in the hearing. 
 
Anyone wishing to submit written comments should address them to the Town Manager, 
Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773. 
 
Posted: Valley News (1/17/21 Edition) 
 www.newportnh.gov 
 Newport Town Office Building 
 Richards Free Library 
 Sullivan County Commissioner’s Building 

http://www.newportnh.gov/

